
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Central Bedfordshire 
Council 
Priory House 
Monks Walk 
Chicksands,  
Shefford SG17 5TQ 

 
  

  
please ask for Martha Clampitt  

direct line 0300 300 4032 
date 16 February 2010  

 
 

CANCELLATION OF MEETING 
 

 
Meeting: LICENSING COMMITTEE 
 
Date: 

 
WEDNESDAY, 24 FEBRUARY 2010 

 
 

 
Richard Carr 
Chief Executive 

 
To:    The Chairman and Members of the LICENSING COMMITTEE:- 
 

Cllrs: L Birt (Chairman), D Bowater, I Dalgarno, M Gibson, T Green (Vice-
Chairman), K Janes, H J Lockey, Ms J Nunn, A A J Rogers, 
J A G Saunders, G Summerfield and P F Vickers 

   
[Substitutes: 
   
Cllrs: P N Aldis, R D Berry, Ms C Maudlin, D McVicar, B J Spurr and 

Mrs C Turner] 
 

All Other Members of the Council as requested 
 
As there is no urgent business to discuss at this time, the Chairman has authorised 
the cancellation of the above meeting. 

 
 



This page is intentionally left blank


	Agenda

